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URGENT: Please forward to PLUM committee re: Sunset Square HPOZ
1 message

Will Nebor <willnebor@gmail.com> Sat, Jan 28, 2017 at 11:37 PM
To: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org, zina.cheng@lacity.org

Dear Ms Dickinson and Chen:

PLEASE FORWARD THIS EMAIL TO COUNCIL-MEMBERS:
Huizar
Harris-Dawson 
Cedillo, Englander 
Price Jr

I live in the proposed Sunset Square HPOZ on the WEST side of FAIRFAX which has recently come into spotlight 
because of investors opposing the inclusion of these properties.

It has come to my attention that the investor has used IMPOSTERS (people who claim but do not actually live in the 
area) to voice objection at the last PLUM meeting at the city hall on 1/18/2017 and plan to bring out more of these 
imposters to the next meeting on Tuesday 1/31/2017. I am worried that these voices will overshadow a whole 
community who overwhelmingly has supported and continues to support this valiant effort to preserve the best of Los 
Angeles heritage. I am requesting that they are asked to somehow show proof of residency within proposed HPOZ.

I am grateful for your consideration.

Will Nebor
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